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Factfinding Report Deadline Extended Again
Report Due April 12

At the request of the factfinding panel that is considering NAPS’s
challenges to the Postal Service’s final pay package for NAPS members for
FY 2016 through FY 2019, the deadline for the panel’s recommendations has
been extended to April 12, 2019. Following the factfinding hearing on
December 10 and 11, 2018, and post-hearing briefing in January, the deadline
for the panel’s recommendations had previously been extended to April 1.

NAPS appreciates the panel’s work on this matter. NAPS reiterated to
the panel that, in light of how long the pay consultation and factfinding
process has lasted (most of which pre-dates the convening of the factfinding
panel), NAPS’s members are eager to receive the panel’s recommendations

and hope there will be no need for a further extension.
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